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Dear Colin, 

INQUIRY INTO A JUST TRANSITION FOR THE GRANGEMOUTH AREA 

I am writing to thank you and your colleagues, on behalf of the Committee, for hosting 
members during our visit on Monday 20 March.  

The visit was very informative and allowed us to better understand the work of INEOS, 
the scale of its operations in Grangemouth and its engagement with the local 
community. Members were pleased to see the progress being made as the site 
transitions towards its net zero goals. 

Following our discussion, and your subsequent email to the Clerks, I reiterate again 
the Committee’s strong preference for INEOS to put its work to achieve its net zero 
goals on the parliamentary record during an evidence session. 

On behalf of the Committee, I would like to encourage you to accept the Committee’s 
invitation to contribute formally to the Committee’s inquiry. 

Kind regards 

Claire Baker MSP 
Convener 


